
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Joseph E. Robach

Paddington's Pub & Plate Ribbon Cutting

JOSEPH E. ROBACH  August 31, 2015

Congratulations to Mark Chiarenza and the entire team at Paddington's Pub & Plate as they

recently celebrated the new restaurant's grand opening. Located near the corner of Latta

Road and Long Pond Road in the Town of Greece, be sure to stop by for great food and

drinks. Once again, congratulations, I have no doubt this will be another huge success for

Mark and his team!


